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Before Senate Labor and Business Committee / 2021 03 16 

On Senate Bill 425 

Regarding Section 2. (19) definition of a “police officer”. 

 

I support listing telecommunicators under the definition of “police officer”.  

This testimony is not intended to impede this effort. However, I believe my  

brother, a “Force Protection Officer” under classification 5519 should also  

be considered a “police officer”. The pictures tell the story… 
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